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FUNDRAISING AT YSGOL Y WAUN





Hope house


A group of Year 4 girls have been busy raising  money for Hope House Children’s Hospice by selling “Fruit and Marshmallow Jellies” on the Lloyd’s Lane site for 50p each.  They have raised £53.50 so far.  Well done to Bella Riley, Keeley Bache, Lily Weston-Davies, Ysabel Carter and Grace Edwards!





Walk for Wildlife


Thank you to all of our pupils who took part in the Walk for Wildlife last May when the sum of £232 was raised for the CUAN Wildlife Rescue Centre in Oswestry – well done everyone!

















PHOTOGRAPHS 


Please could all Year 1 children bring in three photographs of themselves – baby, toddler and a current photograph for their topic work this term – we look forwarded to seeing your photographs and how your have changed as you have grown up!





 FRIENDS OF YSGOL Y WAUN





Our fundraising group, Friends of Ysgol Y Waun,  will be holding their first meeting of the new school year at 9 a.m. next Tuesday morning on the Lloyds Lane site.





We would be delighted if you could come along to find our more about our fundraising ideas for this year and to offer your support!











THANK YOU





We would like to send a big thank you to Daniel Graham at CEF in Oswestry for donating and delivering lots of large wooden reels to develop the Year 1 outdoor area on the Chapel Lane site – thank you so much for your generosity! 





Thank you also to Sarah Williams for donating footballs to the school. 




















TRIM TRAIL





Our children are delighted with the new brand new “Trim Trail” outdoor equipment installed on Lloyd’s Lane site last week and have had much fun trying it out!





The Chapel Lane site outdoor trail has also been extended with the addition of a scramble net and two new balancing pieces of equipment .














  





REMINDER


Please remember to complete and return the following consent forms to school :





Flu Immunisation consent form (Reception, Years 1, 2, 3, & 4 children)





Facebook and Social Networking Sites letter acknowledgment form  – all year groups 





Twitter & School Website consent form– Reception through to Year 6 





Kerbcraft consent form – Year 1 children 











School Snack





As we are part of the Wrexham Healthy Schools Scheme please send in a piece of fruit in with your child with your child each day for them to enjoy during morning break.  Please do not send snack items other than fruit.


Chapel Lane – fruit to be sent in a named sandwich bag / box please. 





Please send a water bottle in with your child each day, clearly marked with their name, for them to refill during the day as required.











EXTERNAL ACHIEVEMENTS





Lennon Gregson and Michael Russell-Huxley have passed their Wave 1 Swimming Award – keep up the good work both of you!





Phoebe Roberts has achieved her Green Belt in Ju-jitsu and also took part in the Rainbow Dash held recently  – keep up the fantastic work Phoebe!











KEY DATES 





Tempest Photography – Friday 6th October for individual and family group photographs





Our Harvest Festival will be held on Thursday 26th October – details to follow.





Our Parents Evenings will be held on – 


Wednesday 25th October 3.30pm – 7.00pm


Thursday     26th October 3.30pm – 5.00pm


There will be an additional Evening for Nursery on Tuesday 24th October 3.30pm – 5.00pm


Further information on booking times will be sent nearer the time.





Flu Immunisation – Reception, Year 1, 2, 3 and 4 children on 27th October 

















HEADTEACHER AWARDS





BEECH – Ella Jones for always trying her best in that she does and always completing her work with attention to detail.


CEDAR –  James Nash for a great attitude and behaviour all week. Keep it up.


CHERRY – Chloe Beddows for her detailed predition in language


HAZEL – Ellie Windsor for an amazing ‘Flat Stanley’ adventure book


OAK – Poppy Twigg for being so enthusiastic in everything she does


SILVER BIRCH – Jayden Buckley for being an excellent role model.





MAGNOLIA – Isaac Edwards for fantastic Literacy work – well done Isaac!


WILLOW – Alfie Williams for a fantastic attitude towards his learning.


EBONY – Tyra Buffey for making such a great start to Year 1.


SYCAMORE – Halle Hughes for fantastic independent sentences and Henri Horton for settling so well into his new school. 


MAPLE – Angel Evans for being such a super helper at tidy up time – you Angel are a star!


JUNIPER – Beatrice Jones for fantastic listening all week and following instructions really well -   keep up the good work Beatrice.


PINE – Lois Northall and Lillian Day for settling into Nursery so well and being such good helpers! 








PLEA





We would be very grateful of the donation of any shoe boxes / large boxes for a project taking place on the Lloyd’s Lane site – thank you. 











